
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

9th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Reception Baseline Assessments (RBA) 

 

Within the first six weeks of the term, all children in Reception will take part in a statutory 

baseline assessment.  The assessment looks at Language and Communication, Literacy 

and Numeracy.  It is administered by the class teacher and usually within the 

classroom.  The activities are very play based and are not formal.  They involve a series of 

questions based around pictures and objects and are administered in a friendly, play-

based way.  During this time, we will be getting to know your child.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to your child's class teacher.  Further 

information about the baseline for parents can be found on the following link:  

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/66d18cdcd107658faec7e3d1/2024_Infor

mation_for_parents_reception_baseline_assessment.pdf 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Ruth 

EYFS Leader 
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